
SGA MINUTES 

03.06.23 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Zoi Moon Yun Ha Joe Sherrod Grace Jones Ms. Millender 

Dinali Jayasena Jeeah Kim Fiat Le Albert Le  

Wyatt Aiken Novita Whillock Omar Hernandez Destiny Buchanan  

Lex Mroczko Bake Johnson Andreea Trifas Connie Chieh  

Mekhi Stennis Narae Kim Ugie Alilonu Ava Dowden  

Saku Cui     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Saku Cui 

Thought of the day: “I don’t like to gamble, but if there’s one thing I’m willing to bet on, it’s myself,” 

from Beyonce. 

Tomorrow’s assembly will be a PSAT and ACT assembly with Mr. Dolbeare and Activities/Assembly 

Committee will do sign-ins as usual. After the assembly, juniors need to stay behind to talk about the 

junior trip. 

Sergeant at Arms, Mekhi Stennis 

Secretary, Lex Mroczko 

Treasurer, Wyatt Aiken 

Vice President, Dinali Jayasena 

Prom is March 18th, and the forms are due tonight. For tuxedos and clothing, a Teams message will go 

out for sign-ups for runs and if you still need help getting attire, talk to Student Affairs or Dinali. 

Some money has been moved to the AC budget to have more smaller events than AC has had in the past 

two terms. AC will meet after this meeting to discuss those events. 

President, Zoi Moon 

Mega Musical Chairs has received $5,000 from the Mobile County Commission which has surpassed the 

original fundraising goal. More sponsorships are also still coming in from other businesses. Zoi is 

working with Lex to get all information up on the website and flyers are being posted along with 

information on the ASMS social media. T-shirts for Mega Musical Chairs will be ordered the first of 

April, so all sign-ups should be done by March 31st for a t-shirt size of choice. The prize is getting your 

name on a plaque in the new science research building. And if a teacher sponsors a student, then both 

names will go on the plaque. 



SGA yearbook photos will be from 4:00pm-4:20pm this Friday, March 10. Wear the color blue or green 

for the photo. 

SGA Advisors 

T-shirt committee is meeting tomorrow to discuss SGA shirt matters. Additionally, designs for t-shirts are 

still needed if anyone has any. 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 


